
Canadian Road-Trip in July - Departing from
Toronto

Experiences and photos from Hervé and Hélène in Canada -
July 2014
We would like to thank you for the quality of your service concerning our vacation in Canada. The reception and the
follow up by Owasco was also of great quality. We highly recommend this service. Everything went well for us, thank
you again. 
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